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PBHS Students Make All-District Choir

Poplar Bluff, Missouri - A dozen Poplar Bluff High School students were named to the
Southeast Missouri All-District Choir, the most to qualify in recent memory, according to
educators.

A total of 28 PBHS choral students auditioned on Saturday, Sept. 23, in Cape Girardeau.
The finalists will rehearse and perform a concert on Saturday, Nov. 11, at Cape Central
High School. The upperclassmen will have an opportunity to try out for the All-State
Choir.

Pictured: (Back row from left) PBHS Director of Vocal Music Joshua Allen, and students
Jillian Wendler, Hunter Ellis, Jacob Chippewa and Jayvon Holloway; (middle row, left to
right) Natalie Hunsaker, Allison Knowlton, Ross Dare, Michael Allen Ward Jr. and Aaron
Taylor; and (front row) Shelby Ross, Kerrigan Moore and Michael Joseph.

Photo and article submitted by Tim Krakowiak, Communications/Marketing Director,
Poplar Bluff R-I School District
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